
 

 

 

 
                                                                                                      
Dear ACS Parents,    
 

Happy November!  We ended October with a 

successful Scholastic Book Fair and we thank our 

volunteers for their time and parents for 

supporting it.  A big thank you also goes out to our 

FSA for coordinating the Trunk or Treat and to all 

who participated.  Great event! 

As you plan to attend parent teacher conferences 

please write down topics you want to discuss.  

Some teachers have sent home questioners and 

some have conferences down to a science! The 

conference papers are attached with confirmation 

times – please make sure you are on time.  Ten 

minutes goes by quickly.  If you feel you need 

additional time for conferencing, please let your 

child’s teacher know. (11/15 yes, aftercare/NO CLUBS)  

*Updated Physicals – you will start to receive 

emails from the office if we do not have a physical 

on file with updated vaccination etc. 

Bingo – please mark those assigned days.  We need 
the help and get no joy out of the assessment 
 
Christmas Bazaar: Did you? 
-Return the volunteer form? 
-Pass a Solicitation Letter to a local business (I’ve 
included another one!)  
-Get your 50/50 raffle tickets –send them back 
asap, want more? Text me! 
-Make time to read the attached Bazaar info sheet: 
its not easy to visualize how beautiful this event is, 
so I thought this would give you more information 
 
Charleston wrap – extended to November 11th 
If you have any questions please feel free to call 
me at the school, text me 732-343-0750 or email 
me lshumny@assumptioncatholicschool.net 
God Bless,                                -Mrs. Shumny 
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High Priority 

*Please no double parking in the 

morning. You MUST use the drop off 

lane - two minutes is all it takes!   If its 

full drive around the block if you need to - 

gas prices have come down, I promise it 

won’t cost a thing!  You CANNOT drop 

your children off in the middle of the 

street – it is illegal. 

Our children’s safety comes first. 

I have started texting videos to 

families not following this safety rule – 

don’t make us making eye contact 

awkward – FOLLOW THE RULE! 

Recipes Needed! We are creating a recipe 

book and need your secret family recipes.  

Please email to Mrs. Shumny 

lshumny@assumptioncatholicschool.net  

Book Fair: Thank you to Father Mike, Mrs. 

Gazzani, Mr. and Mrs. Leon! 

Thanksgiving Feast Wednesday, November 
23rd: please let me know if you would like to 
volunteer. We need help.   
 

Also see the donation flyer: 
PK-4th grade bring in 3 potatoes 

5th grade – corn muffin mix 
6th-8th – each student received an ingredient to 

make delicious desserts 
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 Dates to Remember: 
November 4th end of the first marking period 

 

November 11th Veteran’s Day wear Red white and blue! 
    

November 13th – Adult Event – Holy Name Pocketbook Bingo – Tickets 
available at office 

 

November 15th Parent Teacher Conferences –– see paperwork 
 

November 16th - no classes – Teacher Professional Development Day 
 

November 17th PICTURE DAY – IN UNIFORM 
 

November 22nd - Pretzel Day  
 

November 23rd 12:30 Dismissal –Thanksgiving Feast yes aftercare until 5:00pm NO CLUBS 
 

November 24th – 25th No Classes HAPPY THANKSGIVING 
 

Now – November 18th Thanksgiving Basket for the needy collection 
 

November 29th TEXAS ROADHOUSE Restaurant Night  
 

From the Office 
 

*Please call Mrs. Phyllis Kwiecinski: 732-826-8721 with billing questions.  
 

*October Extended care bills sent home 11/1/22. 
 

Family School Association 
 

*Gertrude Hawk Candy Order and Dip fundraisers – thank you for your support!  Assessments for not 

selling the chocolates will be added to your next tuition payment. 

Shout out to the Corrales Family for the biggest Dip order! 

*Bingo Assignments – VERY IMPORTANT!!  We understand everyone is busy, yet bingo work 

assignments were sent home in September to allow ample time to make plans.  No one has called 

to change their date. Your help is needed and if you are a Plan 1 family it is required to maintain 

eligibility of your lower tuition plan. 

                                                        Church News 

Ukrainian Catholic Church of the Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
DIVINE LITURGIES FOR THIS WEEK: 684 Alta Vista Place, Perth Amboy   *If you do not have a Parish 

please join us: Saturdays at 5:00pm or Sundays at 11:30am. 
 

Is your child Catholic, in grades 3-8, isbaptized and interested in receiving First Holy 
Communion in May 2023 – please call the office ASAP.  If you reached out to me, your child 
should have already met Mrs. Lawrence and received a packet of information.  You should 

have also received an email from the front office. 


